
Eco School and Warriors 

Uplands has had a great year being an Eco school and having the Green Eco Flag once 

more!  

This year we have been busy building our outdoor learning space and making it so that 

it is filled with lots of plants, flowers and wild life! One of our achievements that we 

are really proud of this year is the Living Wall. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There will be lots of green dots and prizes 

for your part in litter picking over the 

summer whether it’s at home, on your 
holiday or at your friends! Send in all 

photographs to the email below for the 

attention of Mrs Adam.  

office@uplandsacademy.co.uk 

Situated across the pathway which leads 

into our flower garden, the living wall is 

made completely from recycled materials 

such as plastic water bottles and 

reclaimed wood. They have been filled 

with seeds donated to us from a local 

garden centre and they bloomed in a 

gorgeous scenery for us all to enjoy. 

Thank you to all of you who brought in 

empty water bottles and made our Living 

wall truly living! We look forward to 

planting it with some seasonal herbs in 

the new year! 

Following on from our sunflower stall 

earlier in the summer term, we are 

pleased to announce our sunflower raffle 

ticket winner (drum roll…!)…Madina Abdul 

Shakkur in 3 Ash! Congratulations, 

Madina- we are not surprised you won 

since you were really committed to this 

raffle competition and were the top 

buyer of the day! Well done and hope you 

enjoyed your sunflower! 

We are very pleased to 

announce this year’s winner 
of the sunflower competition 

who sent regular updates of 

their sunflower plant 

throughout the term. 

Congratulations Samarah 

Patel in 4 Hazel- you have 

shown what you can do with a 

bit of love, care and a couple 

of seeds! 

Samarah Patel 4 Hazel 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


